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From: Tim Dillon <dillontimber@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 1:38 PM
To: Senate Education
Subject: SB 132

My name is Timothy Patrick Dillon.  
 
I am writing today to support SB 132 and urge all legislators to vote yes for this tax bill. 
 
Seeing as how the state of Alaska HAD a similar school tax bill in the past which was abolished when oil began to flow 
through the pipeline, it only makes sense that now that the flow of oil through the pipeline is diminishing that we re-
implement a school tax. 
 
This SB 132 is one way to add to long-term security for the education of our children and grandchildren of Alaska. 
 
I urge to pass SB 132 
 
Timothy Patrick Dillon 
 
 
--  
Tim Dillon  
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